2024 Water System Improvements Project
BID NUMBER: 24-22

ADDENDUM 02
DATE: November 20, 2024
BID DUE DATE: 2:00 pm on November 26, 2024

This addendum is for the 2024 Water System Improvements Project, Bid No. 24-22, issued November 20, 2024.
The document is posted to provide modifications to the contract documents.

The addendum shall become as fully a part of the above-named project drawings, specifications, and bid
documents. Each bidder shall be responsible for reading this addendum to ascertain to what extent and in what
manner it affects the work to be performed. The original Bid Document remains in effect and is not changed by
this Addendum except as indicated.

All bidders must acknowledge their receipt of this Addendum on the Bid Form, Page A-1 of the Required Bid
Documents.

MODIFICATIONS TO CONTRACT DOCUMENTS

Ref | Spec or Location and Description of Change (modifications are shown in red)
No. | Drawing
Due to the effects of the local windstorm, the bid opening date will be postponed to
November 26, 2024.
PAGE N-1
MODIFY the first paragraph to the following:
501 Advertisement
' for Bids Bidders shall submit their bids in PDF format to the Public Works email address at:
bids@mercerisland.gov. Sealed bids will be received, not sent, electronically by the City
until 2:00 PM on November 26, 2024. There will be no public bid opening for this project.
Bid results will be posted on the City’s web page at: https://www.mercerisland.gov/rfps.
Issued By:
Kai Pope, Project Manager George Fletcher, CIP Project Manager
Atwell, LLC City of Mercer Island
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